From: Christine Speakman [

Sent: 27 August 2019 11:31

To: Brace, Carl

Cc: ¢pjharvey@herefordshire.gov.uk

Subject: additionalaccesstonorthviaductdevelopment.

Dear.Mr.Brace, We both strongly object to the above additional access. The
emergency access also off the Bromyard Rd. and the use of three-way traffic signalling
are bound in our opinion to greatly increase the logjam and backflow of traffic at the
roundabout approaching the Hereford Rd. and railway station. We have previously
objected to the building of the 2 roundabouts.

As residents of Wellington Heath we know our village will be used as rat- run for the
many who wish to avoid the long tail backs at the traffic lights.Our narrow lanes will not
cope with this.

We wish you to make public the views of your planning dept. on these serious issues
and also any travel\road use analysis you must have received on these matters; not
those considered acceptable to the developers.

Since the early stages of this development we have had very serious reservations
concerning the whole process and the way you have handled it.

Yours sincerely, Brian and Christine Speakman.



